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 INTRODUCTION 
 

Hi everyone, we hope you’ve all had a great half term 

We’re writing this just after the amazing 4-1 win at Peterborough, what a game that was!  

And what great news from two of our players, we hope you’ll all join in with us in 

welcoming Michael Timlin’s new baby son and Anton Ferdinand’s new baby daughter 

into the big Roots Hall family! 

Please make sure you carry on getting behind the boys and hopefully we’ll all be looking 

forward to another exciting run in at the end of the season. 

We hope to have news very soon about a great Easter holiday treat for you all which isn’t quite 

ready to include in this newsletter so please make sure you or your parents/guardians are 

keeping an eye on social media for when we announce this.  Follow the club and The 

Shrimpers Trust on Twitter and Facebook for announcements to Junior Blues. 

Inside this newsletter we follow competition winner, Junior Blues member, Evan Edwards, 

who won a mascot package at the exclusive “Meet the Players Day”.  We’ve also got a report 

on the Christmas Bowling Party at the Kursaal. 

As always we’re looking for volunteers to “fly the flag” just before kick 

off at home games.  If you are aged 9 or over and are interested in 

doing this, please let us know at the email address below. 

Don’t forget to give us a shout if you see us at the game 

 

UTB! 

Sammy and Elvis  
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PLAYER OF THE MONTH  
 

Two up for striker Simon Cox as he wins not only December’s award but also January’s!  

Well done Simon, long may the goals keep on coming! 

 

Here’s Junior Blues member, Jake Bolton on the 

left, presenting the award for December. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

And here, on the right, Junior Blues 

member, Oliver Redgrave presents the 

January award. 
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CHRISTMAS PARTY – BOWLING WITH THE PLAYERS 
 

Yet again, we had a great time at the Kursaal MFA Bowl for our Christmas Party. 50 Junior 
Blues members enjoyed a couple of games of bowling alongside manager Phil Brown, 
Assistant Manager Graham Coughlan, players Will Atkinson, Simon Cox, Ted Smith, John 
White, Jakub Sokolik, Jack Bridge, Harry Kyprianou, Nico Cotton and loanee Adam King plus a 
couple of other U21s players. 

 
Will, Jakub and Adam gave 
the Christmas presents out 
and everyone enjoyed 
some great food provided 
by the team at the Kursaal. 
 
We’d like to thank 
everyone who came along 
and helped make the 
evening such a success. 
 
Here’s Junior Blues 
member, Alfie Murdoch 
enjoying his gift! 
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AWAY TRAVEL 
 

Book a place by visiting the Trust website at www.shrimperstrust.co.uk/travel.asp 

or call Clare Brooks on 07892 905338.  Online bookings now require payment to be 
made. 

 
Junior Blues are entitled to one free travel per season, with an accompanying 

adult, to a league game of their choice. 

 
Under 16s must be accompanied and travel for the fantastic bargain price of just 

£10! 
 

A full set of Away Travel Terms and Conditions can be found at 
www.shrimperstrust.co.uk  

  
 

Saturday, 11th March 2017 
 

Adult, Student & OAP Members - £ 20.00 
Junior Blues - £ 10.00 
Non Members - £ 25.00 

 

ROOTS HALL 09:00 

 

THE ELMS 09:10 

 

HADLEIGH CHURCH 09:15 

 

TARPOTS CORNER 09:25 

 

THE WATERMILL 09.40 

 

FORTUNE OF WAR 09.45 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Tuesday, 14th March 2017 
 

Adult, Student & OAP Members - £ 15.00 
Junior Blues - £ 10.00 
Non Members - £ 20.00 

 

ROOTS HALL 14.00 

 

THE ELMS 14.10 

 

HADLEIGH CHURCH 14.15 

 

TARPOTS CORNER 14.25 

 

THE WATERMILL 14.50 

 

FORTUNE OF WAR 14.45 

 

 

TOP TRAVELLER 

 

We run a “Top Traveller” award for both adult members of the Trust and for the 
Junior Blues, the Junior who travels the most miles with the Trust will receive a 

special award at the end of the season. 

 
This is the position in the competition so far (up to, but not including, Gillingham): 

 
In 1st place – Callum Turp, travelled 4,294 

 
2nd place – Reuben Fuente, travelled 2,914 miles 

3rd place – Harry Sanders, travelled 848 miles 
4th place – Rylee Doe, travelled 824 miles 

And in 5th place Joseph Paton, travelled 654 miles 
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YOUR NEWS 

 
Junior Blues member, Evan Edwards was lucky enough to win a mascot package at our 
exclusive “Meet the Players Day” back in October.  Here, he shares his account of the day, 
thanks for doing this Evan: 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

     
       Here’s Evan, above, 2nd mascot from the left. 

 

 
 

      
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
And on the right, we have Junior Blues 
members, brother and sister, Will and 
Lauren Manley enjoying the trip on the 
supporters’ coaches to Millwall.   
 
Don’t forget all Junior Blues are entitled 
to one FREE away travel trip per season 
on the official Shrimpers Trust coaches. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

I was really lucky to win a mascot 

package at Meet The Players day 

and I chose to be a mascot against 

Coventry City.  

On the day we got to park our car 

at the stadium. We got a free kit 

and I chose the goalkeeper kit 

because I already have the home and 

the away shirt. I went on a tour of 

the stadium and went into the 

changing room and got everybody's 

autograph.  

After, I got to go on the pitch and 

train with Sammy and Elvis. I got to 

go out through the tunnel with the 

captain Anton Ferdinand and got 

to shake everybody's hand. It was so 

good and I had a brilliant day! 

Thank you 
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 HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
  To all our Junior Blues who have had their birthdays 

recently:  
 

16 – Jack Brett 

14 – Jack Bunting-Smith; Oliver Sellick; Reece 

Stubbings & Jack Turrell 

13 – Shaun Laing; Luke Chitticks; Stanley Clayton; 

Benjamin Houghton; Henry Kolton; Rueben Fuente & 

James Cockell 

12 – Alfie Jeeves; Reggie Smith; Joseph Gray; Henry 

Stearman & Archie Sheppard 

11 – Freddy Colbourn; Rian Cleary; Finlay Kipps; 

Katrina & Aaron Mayfield; Harry Reeves; Riley 

Buffon; Amelia Morgan & Freddie Baker 

10 – Charlie Stansbury; Kaileen Smith; Rachel Burns-

Gordon; Jack Goodier; Tyler Scyfang; Jake LePage; 

Ben Morgan; Daniel Finn; India Smith; Bobby 

Whitehead & Aaron Harris 

9 – Jake Chapman; Isaac Waters; Liam Brady; Noah 

Hammond; Ellis Lowe; William Stearman; Isabelle 

Jarentowski; Ben Wing; Alan Kirkland; Isaac Waters; 

Michael Tiller;Lewis Callaghan & David Fitzgerald 

8 – Oliver Redgrave; Jack Hilson; Joshua Barnes; 

Morgan Cheesman & Dylan Woolard 

7 – Brandon King; Jenson Sparkes; Zachary Rushton; 

Luke Tiller; Erin Radley; Arben Gjolena; Harry Brown; 

Jake & Ethan Williams 

6 – Riley Hughes; Sidney Beresford & Grace Murdoch 

5 – Toby Cornish; Poppy Lindsay; Catrina Lyons; 

Connor Willis & Jayden Smith 

4 – Demi & Josh Edmunds  

And Hayden Roche, who is 3 

 

Would Jacob Guerel & Jake Bolton please contact us 

with their dates of birth as soon as possible please? 
 

 


